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Many firearms that are classified as Curio & Relic items do not have serial numbers 
because it wasn't required when they were manufactured. 
The Supreme Court is currently considering a case, Garland v. VanDerStok regarding 
so called "Ghost Guns" that most legal scholars predict will fail.
I urge you to vote against making them illegal in our state.


